
Alamance Artisans
Minutes of the General Meeting

September 17, 2024

Treasurer's report reviewed and submitted - Thanks Mary

Festival of Arts ,Books and Fine Crafts - Wayne Drumheller provided an update on the event. It

has received positive support from the venue and participants. Members are encouraged to

continue with getting the word out using emails and social media ,

Spring Show at Alamance Arts - Deb spoke with Kat Harris and there will be a Spring Show for

the guild May 2025 - More details will be available in January.

The Display shelves will be available after the first of the year. Exact dates to be announced.

Nominations - A committee is needed to nominate guild members to the board - for the next

year. There are 2 members leaving the board this year and two next year .

Program - Kaleidoscopes -Wood turned Kaleidoscopes

Jim and Rita Duxbury brought their beautiful kaleidoscopes and described the

origins of Kaleidoscopes and their process for creating them. We all got to take a look and enjoy

their fantastic creations. Thanks for this wonderful and interesting program.

Submitted by Deb Barnett.


